Dear School District of Osceola Families,

We thank you and your family for being our valued partners as we work together to educate the
children in our district. The School District of Osceola values input from our community — and
we need to hear from your child(ren). Students are important partners as we work to improve our
communication, academic programs, and the overall experience for everyone.

In order to learn more about student experiences at school, we will be asking for your child’s
feedback via an online survey they will be completing at school. The survey shouldn’t take more
than 10-15 minutes to complete.

We are asking that all of our students participate in the survey, as their feedback will provide
invaluable insights into their experiences and how we can improve and adapt our district to their
needs. If a student doesn’t feel like they have enough information to answer a question, they will
be able to skip the item altogether or you as the parent can elect for your child to not take the
survey. The individual student responses to these surveys will be confidential.

If you prefer your child to opt out of taking the survey, please log on to your Focus Parent
Portal account, and select “Forms Summary” on the left-hand side of the page. Then, select
“Available Forms” and check the box under the “Data Collection” section. If you do not
have a Parent Portal account, please see instructions at
https://bit.ly/2025parentportalinformation on how to obtain one.

We thank you in advance for you and your child’s participation in the survey. If you have any
further questions, please contact the school principal.


https://bit.ly/2025parentportalinformation

